DOH issues Hurricane Irene Medicaid Payment Scenarios chart

For providers impacted by recent weather related emergencies, the Department of Health (DOH)
has just released a chart entitled Hurricane Irene Medicaid Payment Scenarios to augment the
information previously released in their September 28 Dear Provider Letter. For member
convenience, these documents are available on our Web site by clicking on these links. This
latest information was just received by LeadingAgeNY and we are in the process of reviewing
and we are interested in receiving any member feedback.

Contact: Patrick Cucinelli, pcucinelli@leadingageny.org, 518-867-8827.



http://resources.leadingageny.org/nyahsa_org/swf_doc_host.cfm?rrp=/nyahsa_org/snf_pps/medicaid_snf_pps/n00005251.swf
http://resources.leadingageny.org/nyahsa_org/swf_doc_host.cfm?rrp=/nyahsa_org/policy_communications/issues_reimbursement_financial/n00005240.swf
mailto:pcucinelli@leadingageny.org

